
PUKE ARIKI WEBSITE SCAVENGER HUNT VOUCHER GIVEAWAY 
Terms and conditions 

1. New Plymouth District Council, through Puke Ariki (the Council) is giving away five $20 Puke Ariki Store vouchers 
as part of its Website Scavenger Hunt.

2. Entry is open to Taranaki residents. Immediate family members of the Puke Ariki team who worked on the 
scavenger hunt are welcome to take part but are ineligible to win the vouchers.

3. The scavenger hunt is made up of ten questions. Instructions and questions can be found on the Puke Ariki 
website. All ten questions must be answered to enter the giveaway.

4. Only one entry per person.

5. The scavenger hunt and the giveaway opens 3.30pm on Friday 1 May 2020 and finishes at 5pm on Sunday 31 
May 2020 (the Promotion Period).

6. Completed entries must include parent/guardian contact details if you are under the age of 18. Entries received 

after the Promotion Period will not be eligible for the giveaway,

7. The five winners will be contacted by 5pm Friday 5 June. If the Council is unable to make contact with a winner 
after three attempts, they will be entitled to select another winner.

8. The Council’s decision is final and no correspondence will be entered into.

9. The Council reserves the right to terminate, modify or cancel a prize draw or withdraw or substitute the prizes at 
any time without notice.

10. The prizes cannot be transferred, exchanged or redeemed for cash.

11. The Council reserves the right to use the each winner’s name and details for promotional media and publicity 
purposes (including the social media and website page of Puke Ariki and the Council).

12. When collecting personal information, the Council complies with the Privacy Act 1993 and the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

13. The parent/guardian of an entrant must consent to these terms and conditions before the entrant can 
participate in the competition.


